
 

 

December 2023  

Dear Patients & Friends: 

We are reaching out with some important news about our practice.  

After much thought and consideration, we recently made the decision to combine our clinicians and 

staff at our Family Medical Group location. 

This means, starting January 26, 2024, our entire GreenField Health team will move to our Family 

Medical Group location at 2647 NE 33rd Ave., Portland, OR 97212. Our new clinic phone number will 

be: 503-288-0083. 

Our current GreenField Health clinic will close. 

As always, you and your care are our top priorities. We consider it a privilege to be your health care 

provider, and we hope you continue your care with us as we make this move.  

We see several benefits by making this change:  

• Increased clinician and staff pools to serve our patients  

• Better access to care, less lead time for appointments 

• Improved technical capabilities by having a shared electronic medical record 

• MyChart patient portal coming later in 2024 to access care, schedule appointments, and get 

updated information 

We understand change can be difficult and we want to make this transition as easy as possible for you.  

If you have a currently scheduled appointment with us in 2024, we will continue to honor those 

appointments at our new Family Medical Group location. Our support teams will contact you to 

confirm your appointment at the new clinic.  

In case our new location will not work well for you, please know that your medical records are secure 

and always available to you. They can be transferred to any provider at your request. You can request 

your medical records by logging into our patient portal or you may call us at 503-292-9560. 

Again, thank you for choosing us for your care. We wish you the best of health and look forward to 

seeing you at our new Family Medical Group location in 2024. 

Sincerely,  

 

Stacy Chance, MD     Imelda Dacones, MD, FACP 

Chief Medical Officer, Optum Oregon   Market President, Optum Pacific Northwest 

 



The company does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in health programs an d 

activities. We provide free services to help you communicate with us such as letters in other languages or large print. Or, y ou 

can ask for an interpreter. To ask for help, please call 541-687-4905. ATENCIÓN: Si habla español (Spanish), hay servicios de 

asistencia de idiomas, sin cargo, a su disposición. Llame al 541-687-4905. 請注意：如果您說中文(Chinese)，我們免費為您 提

供語言協助服務。請致電：541-687-4905. 


